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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Parents of Featherstone Wood 

A fantastic time was had by all at the 

Valentine Disco last night.  The PofFW 

raised the sum of £262.00 and we 

would like to thank them all for their 

hard work and running another 

successful event for our children. 

                   

 

SPLAT After School Club 

Just to remind you that SPLAT After 

School Club is running throughout 

half-term.  Further details are on our 

website. 

Attendance 

The winners of this week’s Attendance 

Trophy are Year 4 with 99.14%.  Well 

done everyone. 

                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

100% Attendance 

Well done to the 93 children and 12 

staff in school every day this half 

term.  I wonder when our mystery 

attendance week will be? 

School Council 

The School Council will be collecting 

donations for an Easter Raffle.  Please 

could any donations be taken to your 

child’s class. 

Star Learners 

This week’s Star Learners are:- 

Reception  -  Melissa Brunsden 
Year 1  -  Nicole Mangoro 
Year 2  -  Jessica Hossain 
Year 3  -  Melissa Browne 
                Ben Partridge 
Year 5  -  Holly White 
Year 6  -  Dylan Mangoro 
 
 
Well done everyone – keep up the good 
work. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Word of the Week 
 
There were numerous entries for last 

week’s word ‘Traumatic’  - well done to 

all of you. 

This week’s word is ‘Trustworthy’ .    

All entries can be placed in the box in 

the interactive area on our return to 

school.         

 

Dates for your Diary 

16th to 20th February - Half Term 

25th February, 9-10.30– ‘Supporting 

your child’s relationships in school ‘ 

run by Karin Hutchinson  

25th February – SENCO surgery from 

1.30 

5th March – World book day 

*6th March – Mediation Session 

25th March – SENCO surgery from 1.30 

1st April - Exhibition Day 

2nd April - Term ends normal time 

20th April - Inset Day 

21st April - Children back 

10th May - SAT’s Week 

18th May – Year 4, 5 & 6 visit to St 

Albans Abbey for Magna Carta 

workshops 

19th May – Year 1 & 2 and Rec visit to 

St Albans Abbey for Magna Carta 

workshops 

20th May – Year 3 visit to St Albans 

Abbey for Magna Carta workshops 

1st June - Inset Day 

14th June - Phonics check week for KS1 

3rd July - Sports Day & Proms 

9th July - Transition Day/Meet the 
                    Teacher                         
11th July - Summer Fair 

14th July - Cinema Trip 

21st July - Term ends 2.00 p.m. 

22nd July - Occasional Day 

*New Dates 

 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish 
you and your family a safe and restful 
half-term.  We look forward to seeing 
the children back on Monday, 23rd 
February. 
 

 

 

Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher 
 
 


